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                 October/November 2015 

President's Message  

  
 

The pool is closed and the kids are back to school. All these are clear signs that fall has arrived in Queens Lake. As the cooler temperatures 
allow for being out in the yard remember York County will pick up your tree branches. You may look in the beautification section of your 
newsletter for more information. 
 
Fall is the time for getting outside. The volunteers in our community are working hard to bring you great facilities. Tennis courts have been 
resurfaced this year and many of the lake access points are being maintained for your enjoyment. 
 
While many facilities are being upgraded there is still room for improvement. The lake needs our attention as well as the access points to the 
lake. You will see a call for volunteers to help with these projects. Please come out to help with these efforts.  
  
The bridge and sewer project for the West side of Queens Lake is moving forward. There are no concrete dates for this project to start. It is 
"shovel ready" so we can expect movement any time. For those with concerns please continue to call York County. Even better you may 
attend a Board of Supervisors meeting. The dates are listed on the York County website.  
  
The annual meeting package will be delivered in a few weeks. A comprehensive look at each facility will be in the packet. Read through 
carefully and cast your vote. Please plan on attending the annual meeting on November 10th at the Queens Lake Middle School. 
  
My term on the board is coming to an end. Thank you to the board and committee volunteers that work very hard to make living in Queens 
Lake enjoyable.  
 
Marie Homer 
President QLCA 

 
  
 
 
   
Marie Homer 
President, Queens Lake Community Association 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS & OFFICERS 

 

Marie Homer..…..……………....…………….253-0487 

    President/QL Day….........……chefhomer@yahoo.com 

Bob Yeomans…………………….…………....565-0842 

   Vice Pres/Beautification/Maintenance/Playground 

……………………….……..…...….ryeomans@cox.net 

Suzanne Maggio………………...……..…..…565-2379 

    Clubhouse……………………..…suzQdent@aol.com 

Leah Duckworth………..…...…………….…220-9366 

    Communication.…………...…Lnduckworth@cox.net 

Ashley Hargrove……………….…...........…...564-6966 

     Community Affairs………….parnellash@yahoo.com 

John Kueser..……………..…...……..…….…565-0372 

     Finance……………………………Kueser5@cox.net 

Lynn Maltinsky…….……....…….……………871-1999 

    Lake………………………...……Maltinsky@cox.net 

Chris Ferguson………………………….603-801-5233    

Marina……………...…..chrisferguson13@hotmail.com 

……..…………..……...…….… 

    Membership……….……..… 

Robert Gaschen……..…………….…………229-2495 

   Pool……………..… …rgaschen@parkergaschen.com 

Jeff Anderson……….…..………….……..….784-0405 

   Tennis………………... …...…jffndrsn13@gmail.com 

 

 

Susanna Hickman…………….………...Legal Counsel 

Lana Olson………………………..Corporate Treasurer 

Cherrie Begley…………………….Corporate Secretary 

Office Information 

Phone:  757-229-0973/Fax 757-229-2652 

Email:  qlca@widomaker.com 

Website:  www.queenslake.net 

Facebook:  Queens Lake Community, Williamsburg VA 
Facebook: Queens Lake Eagles 

 

Office Hours: Mon-Wed-Fri /12 noon to 3 PM 

Office Manager:  Cherrie Begley 

Lana Olson:  Bookkeeper 

Dockmaster:  Pat Reinecke 

Newsletter Layout & Design:  Cherrie Begley 

  

The QL Board of Directors meets the second Tuesday of each 

month at 7:00 PM in the clubhouse.  All members in good 

standing are welcome to attend.  Books and records of the 

Queens Lake Community Association, including minutes of all 

Board meetings, are open to members for review. 

 

The next newsletter deadline is Jan. 15, 2016.  Inquiries, 

articles and ads should be submitted to the QLCA office by 

email QLCA@widomaker.com or to Cherrie Begley at 

cbegley@widomaker.com.  Office 229-0973 or H: 253-0357. 

=========================================== 

ACBL Duplicate Bridge - every Monday at the 

Clubhouse - 11:30-3:30-$7.00 per person. Contact Diane 

Morton 532-3523 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Oct. 13-Board Meeting-7 pm Clubhouse 

Oct. 23-Seafood Fest-Clubhouse-6:30pm 

Oct. 31-Halloween Party-Clubhouse-4pm 

Nov. 7-Arts and Craft Show-9-3pm-Clubhouse 

Nov. 10- Annual Meeting-7pm-Queens Lake School 

Dec. 6-Christmas Brunch-11:00-Clubhouse 

Dec. 8-Board Meeting canceled 

Jan. 12-Board Meeting-7pm-Clubhouse 

Feb. -Ladies Luncheon 11:30-to be announced 
=========================================== 

Join us in February to Celebrate 

Valentines Day 

At the Ladies Luncheon 

Date to be announced 

11:30-$1 per person-RSVP 

 QLCA Office 229-0973 or 

qlca@widomaker.com 

Jan Snook 229-1119 or Joan Swanson 253- 2811 

QLCA office – 229-0973 or qlca@widomaker.com 
=========================================== 

ANNUAL MEETING 

Tues. Nov. 10, 2015 

7:00 PM 

Queens Lake School 

 

=========================================== 

Yoga for Men & Women-Yoga classes Thursdays, 

from 6 - 7:15 pm at the clubhouse. There is no charge but 

donations of $5 are accepted to cover costs. Beginners are 

welcome. Bring a yoga mat and blanket. Contact Kathy 

Devanny 871-1014 

 

=========================================== 

Board Briefs July 14, 2015 
Sewer- All property owners in QL received a letter from York 
County and signed by Walt Zaremba informing them  that public 
sewer to the west side will go forward as planned, with a pipe and 
foot bridge across the lake.  Aqua and York County will try to work 
together when the sewer goes to the west side.  
Grounds- Bed mulching has been completed.  We will budget for 
2 dam clearings.  Removal of tree limbs in the pool area will be 
budgeted for next year. 
Budgets are due the end of July. 
Lake-Finalizing termination of contract with Solitude for the end of 
September and contracting with Clarke to maintain the lake and 
aerators. 
Tennis-Contractor needs to paint pickle ball lines. 
 

 

 

mailto:qlca@widomaker.com
http://www.queenslake.net/
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6
th

 Annual Queens Lake Community 

Arts & Crafts Show 

Saturday, November 7th, - 9 AM to 3 PM - Queens Lake Clubhouse 
 

The show features artisans from Queens Lake and the local community. 

Items for sale include needlecrafts, handmade jewelry, prints, herbal items, ceramics, cards, baby 

and reusable items, photography, blacksmith, books from a local author and more.  

 

There will be a concession for morning coffee and lunch provided by the York County School of 

the Arts.  

 
 

Don’t want to shop? Come for lunch  

 

and enjoy the view! Thank you 

 

for supporting this annual community event. 

 
 

 

 



  

 
SATURDAYS 

Oct. Every Saturday - (8 to 12) 

 Nov. Every Saturday - (8:30 to 12:30) 
 Now accepting credit cards, SNAP, & W&M Express 

Dec. 12 & 19 - (8:30 to 12:30) 

757-259-3768  

www.williamsburgfarmersmarket.com 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12thAnnual Queens Lake  
Christmas Tree Sale 

 
November 27 –   3:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
November 28 – 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
November 29 – 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.    
December 5th – 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.                  

 

Freshly Cut Fraser Fir Trees 
White Pine Wreaths & Garland 
Delivery Available in Q.L. 

 

Call Mark Downey to pre-pay for any tree 10 feet or 
taller 757-570-2360 

 
-- Volunteers needed to work at the tree lot -- 

Contact the office at 757-229-0973 
 

Tree lot located at the QL Tennis Courts / Sale benefits the QL Pool 

 
================================================================================ 

 

Children's Holiday Party 
 

Friday, November 27 - 5:30 to 7:00 pm 

Hot Chocolate & Cookies with Santa! 

Meet at the tree lot or the clubhouse if there is rain or snow. 

All ages welcome--Parent required for kids age 10 and younger. 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Ladies Night - pretty in pink 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Opening soon!!! 

 

Hand Crafted Artisan Food at Neighborhood Prices 

The Shops at Second St 

571-436-8837 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Queens Lakes' Favorite 

Roofer" 

 



 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POOL 
Submitted by Bob Gaschen:  Director 

 

General: Budget numbers for this year look good. August was 
quiet. 
Committee Meeting:  The pool/swim team committee met 
September 9th.  Topics included pool and swim team budgets, 
pool closing and clean up, and Fall/Winter maintenance. 
Committee Members:  Co- Chairman-Mark Downey & Bob 
Gaschen, Marie Homer, Kate Helwig, Ted Lynch, Jessie 
Moser, Mary McGovern, Chris Homer, Tom  Rooks, John 
Pattisall,  Dana deJager,  Andy McNeil, & Craig Marcuson 
======================================== 

TWIG PILES IN YARDS 
Please call York County  

to remove them at 890-3780.   

They do charge a nominal fee. 
 

========================================

Thank You 
 

ADOPT A HIGHWAY VOLUNTEERS 
For Cleaning Lakeshead drive 

October - Phil and Jean Lien 

November - Martin and Kim Zahn 
 

 

 



 

 "Give A Garden Memorial” 
 

To donate a plant in memory,  

or in honor of a loved one call 

 
Judy McCormack 221-7071 or  

judymccormack@cox.net 

 

Your gift will be entered into the 

 Queens Lake Association  

Gifts & Memorials Album. 
=============================================== 

BEAUTIFICATION 
 

228 West Queens Drive 

"Shortly after moving in last November, Doug and Christy King 
began improvements to their home at 228 West Queens Drive. 
They made the bold decision to paint the exterior black, then 
replaced the tired boxwood with grasses and flowering 
shrubs.  Entryway planters hold pink annuals and metal cattle 
troughs are planted with herbs. 
The results are eye catching!  Drive by to see the transformation." 
 

After 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Before 

LADIES LUNCHEON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARINA 

Submitted by Chris Ferguson:  Director 
 

The gas pump at the marina is full, if you need gas please give 
us some advance notice. Call Pat 869-7659 or Doug 880-0512 
Anyone in need of the US Coast Guard required boater 
education class?  If so, send me an email 
(chrisferguson13@hotmail.com) and I'll see about arranging 
the class here in Queens Lake. 

 
 By Doug Olson, Chairman- It is encouraging to see that 
fishing and boating activity at the Marina has increased 
recently and slip rental inquiries and actual rentals continue to 
rise slowly though we are well behind previous years 
activity.   Ramp rentals are tracking at budget for the year and 
we continue to have new inquires for ramp access as well.  
 The budgeted work to correct the drainage problems at 
the Marina entrance road has been completed and several 
recent heavy rain events have shown the fixes 
were successful.  The parking area at the Clubhouse steps 
was also re-graded to provide two additional parking slots for 
Clubhouse patrons. The young ospreys in the nest at the Marina 
gas dock have learned their flying lessons well and are leaving 
the nest on a daily basis to look for food.  They will soon be 
leaving the nest for good and wish them well. We continue to 
invite all QLCA members to visit the Marina and enjoy our 
facility.  However, we also need to advise parents that the 
Marina Rules require that all children 13 years or younger must 
be accompanied by a responsible adult and that all young 
children should wear approved US Coast Guard life jackets 
when on the Marina docks.       
     Committee Members:  Doug Olson-Chairman, Pat 
Reinecke-Dockmaster, & Danny Sumerlin -Rampmaster 
 

Beautification/Maintenance/Playground 
Submitted by Bob Yeomans:  Director 

 

 All beds have been sprayed and mulched several times.  
Micah’s 2016 maintenance contract will be sent to the office 
shortly. No changes in pricing or services will be made.  
 Several large tree limbs adjacent to the Club House 
parking lot have been identified as potentially hazardous.  We will 
be getting estimates for the removal of these limbs. It has been 
determined that Dominion Power is not responsible for these items. 
  Virginia Playground Service has been contacted for an 
estimate to evaluate/replace the large swing set unit. We are 
awaiting that estimate. 
 

 Anyone willing to share perennials, ground cover 

or cuttings please email judymccormack@cox.net. 
=========================================== 

A Rhodadendron was Donated 

In Memory of 
 

Charles G. Puffenberger 

with love from his family 
 

 Sympathy 

to the Families of 
 

Ethel Ruiz 

and 

George Rose 
 

 

 

mailto:chrisferguson13@hotmail.com
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Devin Hayes-Largest fish-18" bass 

 

Casey Martin and sons, Ryan & Nicholas 

Best Team - 7 fish 

 

Luther Blair-Uncle Crappie Award. 14" crappie 

 

Ring in the Holidays 
with the  

Queens Lake 

Christmas Brunch  

 
Sunday,  

December 6, 2015  

11 am – 1 pm  

Clubhouse  

 

Bring your favorite 

dish to share  

 

Assorted danish, coffee 

and champagne punch 

provided 

 

$2.00 per person to 

cover drinks  

and paper products 

 

RSVP to 229-0973 with 

reservation and dish 

by Dec 1
st

.  

 

 

  

 

 

Fishing Tourney Winners 



 
 

Communications 

Submitted by Leah Duckworth:  Director 
 

 The QL Website Committee met on August 4, 2015 and 
determined the following:  Leah Duckworth was deputized to call 
Widomaker to cancel the web hosting services.  Wordpress will 
host the site for an annual fee of $15.99 as opposed to the 
$455/year charged by Widomaker.   
 As the directors are doing a good job of keeping their 
pages up to date, it was decided to forgo appointing a webmaster.    
 Kate Roessler demonstrated to the committee how to 
view the website stats.  For instance, there were 65 hits on the 
website on the day on which the newsletter was uploaded.  Leah 
will put up in the Community Affairs section a copy of the letter 
from Walt Zaremba clarifying the county’s plans for finishing the 
sewer project.  
  Leah will get in touch with Bob Gaschen to see how we 
might do the real estate page using Trullia or have an active MS 
listing by realtors.  Leah will put up the QL map used on the front 
of the Queens Lake directory.  It will go under “Contacts.  
 Newsletter:  Cherrie completed the Aug/Sept newsletter 
and Jean and Phil Lien picked it up, labeled and delivered the 
newsletter to the post office.   
 
Committee Members:  Jean Lien, Phil Lien, Cherrie Begley, 
Randy Begley,  Kate Roessler, Joan Swanson, Mary McGovern, & 
Claudia Smith 
========================================== 

TENNIS 

Submitted by Jeff Anderson:  Director 

 

Come out and try our newly  

resurfaced tennis courts. 

$35.00 a year per family 

Committee Members:  Peter Schweitzer, Tim & Cathy Cross & 

Burt James 

CLUBHOUSE 
Submitted by Suzanne Maggio:  Director 

 

 Clubhouse A/C was repaired the last week of August 
due to water leak.  All fixed and ready for rentals.  
 Summer is winding down and fall events will start soon. 

Hope to Have Some Workshops 
Interior Design…. 
Master gardeners ....  
Canning and preserving…. 
Flower arranging..... 
Organic Eating ....  
Cooking class..... 
Cake decorating.... 
Powder Puff Mechanic….  
123's of Lawn Care….  
Committee Members: Joan Swanson, Jan Snook, Betty Ann 
Griffin, Judy Angles,  Ann Brown-Hailey, Susan Adams, Doug 
Olson, Randy Begley, Kristin Schweitzer, Maribeth Miller, 
Heather Walters, Emily Edmonds, Lana Olson, Vic Maggio, and 
Cherrie Begley  
========================================== 

Community Affairs 
Submitted by Ashley Hargrove:  Director 

 
  Aqua Virginia has assigned a new contact person for 
the Queens Lake project.  I had a call on September 15 with the 
new person and someone from their New Jersey office.  They are 
working to coordinate with York County and Dominion VA Power 
on the West Side projects so that it will have as little interruption 
as possible to street paving etc.  As of now, the plan is to begin in 
Jan of 2016.  They also plan to do Willoughby at that time so that 
contractors will already be on site.  If you have any questions, 
complaints about Aqua, please contact them at their customer 
service center. 
 York County is working with their consultant on the 
bridge project.  I hope to have more information in the next two 
weeks. 
 The I-64 widening project has begun.  The first phase 
will run from Jefferson Ave to Yorktown Rd.  There will lane 
closures from 9 pm to 5 am.  At this time there are no daytime 
closures planned.  This phase has an estimated completion date 
of December 2017. 
 For those who have county trash pickup, they will pick 
up two times year at no charge for yard debris.  Please call them 
to have a time set up to remove the piles at 890-3780.  Leaf 
collection schedule will not be out until late October.    There is a 
household chemical and electronics event scheduled for October 
10 at Warhill High school and November 14 at York County off 
Goodwin Neck Rd.  The list of items you can take is available on 
the York County Recycling website.   
 Sentara Hospital sponsored a talk at the clubhouse on 
Sept 22 by Dr. Francis on Heart Health.  This was free to all 
residents.  We hope to do more. 
 
 Committee Members:  Ashley Hargrove, Ward Bourn,  

 and Ralph Wilson. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership 
 

Please look below and see if any of our new members are 
your neighbors, please welcome them to the community. 
  
Membership Committee:  Gale Gutierrez, Kate Helwig, 
Stacy Harris, Laura Nanartowich, & Jim McCormack 
 
======================================= 

 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

 

Dianne Allen 

105 Cambridge Lane 

407-870-3387/Dianne.allen@gmail.com 

 

John & Dawn Blommel 

250 East Queens Drive 

Jennah and Caroline 

757-784-4014/757-784-2966 

jblommel@yahoo.com/Dawn.Blommel@gmail.com 

 

Catherine Evans 

125 Horseshoe Drive 

757-565-7488/757-345-2767 

 

Charles & Kathleen Maxfield 

301 Nottingham Road 

757-208-0911/571-265-2755 

kathleenmaxfield@yahoo.com 

 

Carl & Mary Clare Sabol 

102 Willoughby Drive 

Charlie, Danny, Helen, Mary Kate, Clare, Jane, 

Sam & Joe 

303-668-6547/720-470-5870 

mcsabol@gmail.com 

 

Donald Evans, Jr - Linh-dan Alexander 

103 Sheriffs Place 

757-592-7382 

devansjr@cox.net 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Lake 
Submitted by Lynn Maltinsky:  Director 

 

BOAT AUCTION - A total of 10 boats were sold at auction 
for a total of $972.00 
BOAT ACCESS AREAS – 3 aluminum dock ladders have 
been installed on the docks in the boat access areas. 
LAKE MANAGEMENT – Clarke Aqua Management will 
start monitoring the lake this month.   A lower fee of $400 a 
visit was negotiated which includes water testing, aerator 
maintenance, and lake inspection.  Visits have been 
reduced from 12 to 8 annually.   The final estimate for the 
first treatment of the Curlyleaf pondweed is $29,745.00.  
The cost was higher than anticipated based on several 
factors such as Queens Lake is larger than earlier stated, 
almost 80 acres, the density of the Curlyleaf and the type of 
herbicide being used.  In the contract is a guarantee of a 
95% or better reduction or spot treatment will be performed 
at no additional cost. 
CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE – If there is enough interest 
in participation the Lake Committee would like to host a 
lighted boat parade the first or second weekend in 
December.    Participants would decorate their boats in 
holiday themes and colors and parade them across Queens 
Lake.   If you are interested in participating please send an 
email to info@Queenslake.com  
Committee members: Rick Toth, Richard McCluney, Bruce 
Keener, Ralph Wilson, & Craig Marcuson. 
Access Path Volunteers: Gerry Mauer, Judy McCormack, Lynn 
Maltinsky, Anne Rose, Sue Roberts, Jeff McKinney, & Whit 
Richardson. 
========================================== 

Finance 
Submitted by John Kueser: Director 

 

 The finance committee met on September 3rd to review 
the budgets. 
  Questions and recommendations were 
discussed with the Lake chairman.  A letter to be written by Bob 
Evans and the committee to focus on the long-term health of the 
lake and raising funds to be used for lake projects only and will 
be an annual fundraising effort. 
 
  Pool budget recommendations:  Great job with 
getting the 2015 finances in much better than planned and a 
positive flow to reserves.  Review chemicals line for 2016 and 
determine how much was on hand at the start of the season to 
help determine the 2016 plan number. - Swim Team budget 
recommendations:  Review being made to determine the final 
outcome for the 2015 year. 2016 plan will be modified and work 
will be done to maintain a self-sufficient plan.   
 

Committee Members: John Kueser, Gordon Angles, Lana 
Olson, Bob Evans, Renny Parziale, & Ted Lynch 

 
 

Pool Committee Update 

  

Submitted by Bob Gaschen 

 2015 Pool Committee Chairman 

rgaschen@gmail.com or 229-2495 
  

Swim Season 2015 was a 

Tremendous Success! Lots of New 

Pool Members! 

Lots of Fun! 

  

Thanks to everyone who joined this summer 

and have helped to keep QL Pools the best!  

  

THANKS 

 

       Our Pool Operator John Poorman and 

to the Guard Staff for making QL Pools 

a welcoming, safe, and clean place to 

swim. 
 

       To all the pool committee members 

and countless volunteers who pitched in 

throughout the summer to minimize 

costs to the association and donated not 

only their time and expertise but also 

their hard earned dollars to support the 

pools!!! 

  

       We hope to see everyone at 
the 12th Annual Christmas Tree 
Fundraiser/Christmas Party Friday 
November 27th Thru Sunday 
November 29th and Saturday Dec 
5th and back next year to enjoy 
another great summer.   
 
Tell all your neighbors  
to join next summer to see  
what they are missing!! 
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The 2015 Queens Lake Eagles had Another Great season in Division 1 this 

summer, finishing in 4
th

 place in the division.   

 

The Eagles also had a strong showing at the end of the year Championship 

Meet placing 3
rd

 out of 19 teams.  The team had a total of 137 swimmers this 

summer with a 54 qualifying for Champs. 

 

2015 Top Awards: 

1.  Male High Point Swimmer: Elijah Fields 

2.  Female High Point Swimmer: Charlie Scogna 

3.  Wilke Award: Alice McNeil 

4.  Record Breakers: Zach Wallace (50 Back), Evan Lynch (100 IM and 50 

Back), Elijah Fields (100 IM, 50 Free, 50 Fly), Charlie Scogna (25 Back, 

25 Fly) 

5.  Champs Meet Record Breaker: Charlie Scogna (25 Fly), breaking a 30 

year old Champs Meet Record  

6.  Evan Lynch and Charlie Scogna were also High Point swimmers for 

their age group at Champs 

 

Once again a huge thanks to HEAD COACH SANDI WILLARD for 

her 12
th

 summer leading the Eagles and her crew of assistant 

coaches: 

 

Emily Gerdes and Alice McNeil 

Jessie and Jenna Beattie and Jenny Schuster  

Zach Wallace and Trevor LeForge 

 

Volunteer Coaches as well: 

Branch Fields, Kathryn Lerman, Caroline Helwig, Chris Homer 

 

AND a big thank you to FELICIA ANDERSON for her endless 

energy organizing all of the parent volunteers and team events!!   

 

See you next summer!!! Mark Downey and Marie Homer 

 

QL Eagles – Building Strength, Skills, and Confidence -- and lovin’ it! 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Queens Lake 2015 

Eagles Swim Team 



 


